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Mr James Wearne
Group Approvals Manager
Centennial Mandalong Pty Limited
PO Box 1000
TORONTO NSW 2283
By Email: james.wearne@centennialcoal.com.au

19/02/2021

Dear Mr Wearne

Mandalong Southern Extension Project (SSD-5144)
Approval of Construction Flora and Fauna Management Sub-Plan 

for the Mandalong 33 kV Power Line

I refer to your letter of 28 January 2021, which provided the updated Construction Flora and Fauna
Management Sub-Plan for the Mandalong 33 kV Power Line (CFFMP), dated November 2020, and
submitted in accordance with condition 7(a) of Schedule 6 of the Mandalong Southern Extension
Project development consent (SSD-5144) (the Project). 

The Department notes that the preparation and implementation of the CFFMP is a requirement of
Appendix 8 - the Statement of Commitments within SSD-5144. 

The Department has carefully reviewed the updated CFFMP and is satisfied that the updated version
of the CFFMP adequately incorporates the changes proposed in your letter referenced above, and
generally satisfies the commitments contained within Appendix 8 of SSD-5144.

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary approves this CFFMP, dated November 2020. Please ensure that
the approved plan is placed on the projects’ website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Melissa Anderson on 8275 1392.

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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